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The Lofts Groundbreaking 

Ceremony

Gloucester Township breaks ground on a 

new development

PAGE 4
Fall Leaf Collection
Department of Public Works will start 

collecting leaves on Nov 1. Check your 

schedule

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

October 20, 2022
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2022 Food and Craft Beer Festival

Everything you need to know about the up-

coming food fest!

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP BREAKS 
GROUND ON 

THE LUXURY DEVELOPMENT, 
THE LOFTS 

	 Wednesday, October 19, 2022, Gloucester Township in 
partnership with M&T Realty, an affiliate of Edgewood Properties, 
one of the largest independently-owned real estate development 
and management companies in the United States, broke ground on 
The Lofts at Gloucester Township on Davistown Road.  The 28-
acre site at 752 Davistown Road will feature 360 apartments and a 
hotel. (Continues on Page 2)



GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP BREAKS GROUND ON THE LUXURY 
DEVELOPMENT, THE LOFTS 

	 “This will be another spectacular residential project 
from M&T, a joint venture of Edgewood Properties, and a great 
addition in the growing Gloucester Township market,” said Jack 
Morris CEO of Edgewood Properties.  “This is a fantastic com-
munity, and we are thrilled to be a part of it.  Mayor Mayer and 
his team have been outstanding to work with.”
	 The property, which is within walking distance to Cam-
den County College and the Gloucester Premium Outlets, will 
include 144 one-bedroom and 216 two-bedroom units, in addi-
tion to the hotel.  There will be a 5,000 square foot clubhouse, 
with an outdoor pool, cabana, business center and fitness center.
	 As part of the project, Davistown Road is being widened, 
and sewer improvements are being made to accommodate the 
site.  In addition, Edgewood Properties provided extensive envi-
ronmental remediation on municipal-owned properties that were 
part of the parcel.
“We are excited to welcome the Lofts at Gloucester Township 
to our municipality. Edgewood Properties has a long-standing 
reputation of building high quality communities; and this project 
will continue our economic development vision of job creation 
combined with modern living spaces and commercial develop-
ment,” said Mayor David Mayer. 
	 Edgewood Properties is a premier real estate develop-
ment and management company with a track record of creating 
spectacular residential, commercial, and mixed-use communi-
ties in some of the most desirable locations across the country. 
With a strategy to hold the properties it develops for generations, 
Edgewood Properties is committed to creating long-term value, 
not only for itself, but for the communities it serves. Edgewood 
Properties prides itself on creating properties that enhance the 
neighborhoods in which they are built. Economic development, 
job creation and community improvement are essential to every-
thing they do.

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720303017046


Get ready for the 2022 Gloucester Township Food and Craft Beer 
festival this Saturday! The event starts at 2pm and ends at 7pm. The 
Black Horse Pike will be closed from Church Street to West Lake 
Avenue from 12PM-9PM. Additionally, parking will be limited to 
one side of the street on the following roads from 2pm-7pm: Ohio 
Ave ( East Side), West Central Ave ( North Side), South Pennsylvania 
Ave ( East Side), New Jersey Ave ( East Side), Pine Ave ( East Side). 
Parking will be prohibited on West and East Lake Ave. Off-site park-
ing will be available at Highland High School with a complimentary 
shuttle available during the event. Attendees of the festival can park 
in the upper parking lot by the football softball fields and in the park-
ing lot in front of the school. All cars must be removed from Highland 
High School’s lot by Sunday at noon.
An array of food trucks will be serving delicious meals, desserts, and 
treats! The wine is by Valenzano Family Winery and the beer is by 
Double Nickel Brewing Co.!
Enjoy the performances of Megan Knight, The Few and Far Between, 
No Time for Structure, and House Party!
Big Thank you to our generous sponsors who 
made this event possible! 
           ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT GT 
           SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE!



St. John’s Founders Day
5K Run/1 Mile Walk

Start & Finish: 1261 Chews Landing Rd
(Gloucester Twp Municipal Bldg. & Veterans Park)

Saturday, November 5, 2022
(Rain or Shine)

CLICK HERE for more information and registration.

St. John’s Founders Day
5K Run/1 Mile Walk

Public Works will begin Leaf Collection on November 1. Look for 
signs on the road. Don’t worry! If you miss your round, they will 
continue to collect until all leaves are picked up. CLICK HERE to 
see your schedule. 

Johnston twins, Jayna and Jayda, stopped by for a quick 
meeting with Mayor David Mayer today to discuss the 
opening of their new business, a beauty bar Dosbeaute, in 
the Sicklerville section of Gloucester Township. The twins 
shared their experience of going through the process of es-
tablishing a business at such a young age. Good luck, Jayna 
and Jayda! 
We’ll see you soon at the ribbon cutting ceremony!

Johnston Twins Discuss 
Dosbeaute with Mayor Mayer

On Wednesday, Congressman Donald Norcross joined Mayor 
David Mayer at the annual installation dinner of the Glouces-
ter Township Kiwanis Club. The Kiwanis Club supports our 
community in so many ways, and Gloucester Township is very 
thankful!
About Kiwanis: Kiwanis International is a global organization 
of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one 
community at a time. Kiwanis and its youth-oriented Service 
Leadership Programs serve communities in more than 80 coun-
tries and geographic areas.
CLICK HERE for more information about Kiwanis.

https://runsignup.com/race/nj/clementon/stjohnsfoundersday5k1m
https://glotwp.com/information/fall-leaf-collection-schedule/
https://www.gloucestertwpkiwanis.org/?fbclid=IwAR11FYnnhyQRlbNS_N_NMJWS43hRVdNCJvFxuwK6dcBZP0TrYzOWR2lr1KY


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

THIS SATURDAY, October 22nd:

	 -Annual Rabies Clinic will be held at the Gloucester Township Senior Building on Chews Landing Road between the hours of 
9 am and 10:30 am for dogs and 10:30 am and 11am for cats. The rabies shots for dogs and cats are free of charge. 

Walk-ins are welcome!
	 -Free Community Shred Day, 8 am to 12pm (or until the trucks are full prior to noon), at Camden County College. 

This event is for Gloucester Township residents ONLY and a valid ID is required.


